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From: "Britt Wilson" <britt_wilson @ morongo.org>

To: <dockets @ energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 2/22/2006 3:51:42 PM

Subject: Valle Del Sol Energy, proposed 500 mw plnat near Romoland, Riverside County, CA

Thank you for the letters to me and Tribal Chairman Maurice Lyons
concerning the February 27th meeting on the above referenced project.
Unfortunately, the Tribe will not be able to participate in the public
workshop on February 27th.

The Tribe's only concetn on this project would be cultural resources.
In that light, we would ask that we be allowed to participate in the
environmental approval process for the project. Specificaily, the Tribe
would like to request a copy of any cultural resource repott prepared
for the project or any information in that regard.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. DO C KET
05-AFC-3

Sincerely, "FEB 22 2006

pATE 82275
RECD. T8 22 -

Britt W. Wilson

Project Manager/Cultural Resources Coordinator
Morongo Band of Mission Indians

Planning & Economic Development Department
245 N. Murray Street

Banning, CA 92220

Office: {(951) 755-5200

Direct; (951) 755-5206

Fax: (951) 922-8146

Email: Britt_wilson @morongo.org <mailto:Britt_wilson @morongo.org>

Wayta' Yawa' (Always Believe)
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CC: "Britt Wilson" <briti_wilson@morongo.org>



